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13th July 2021 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Re: INQUIRY INTO BRISTOL AIRPORT LIMITED NORTH SIDE ROAD, FELTON, 

WRINGTON 

 

Thank you for consulting Public Health England (PHE) on the above inquiry. We have 

reviewed the information attached and PHE’s position remains the same as described in our 

earlier correspondence to the Local Planning Authority dated 1st February 2019. Please note 

that PHE will not be attending the inquiry on the 20th July 2021. 

We hope that our comments are useful, but should you wish to discuss any issues raised in 

this letter or have any questions relating to our response please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours faithfully 

 

On behalf of Public Health England  
nsipconsultations@phe.gov.uk 
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